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Dear Families, 

This past Saturday marked 

the first official day of 

Autumn, and we’re already 

getting ready to head into the 

Fall break. We hope your 

school year is off to a great 

start, and everyone is settling 

into their new classes.  

We’d like to send a friendly 

shout out to all the new fifth 

graders, and a big hello to 

anyone new to the school and 

our PAOLO community. This 

is where we come together, 

spend some time with other 

international families, and 

provide support as you adjust 

to Paulinum and life in 

Münster. 

We especially welcome local 

German families who enjoy 

helping others and getting to 

know people from around the 

world.  

ALL ARE WELCOME! 

We look forward to 
seeing you soon! 

Your PAOLO Team 

 

 

Contact us! 

       paolo.paulinum@gmail.com 

       015170172323 or        

       015115212736 

       @paolo.paulinum 

       @paulinum.paolo 

We always love to 
connect with you.  
Send us an email, 

WhatsApp, or follow us 
on social media. 

 

 

 

 PAOLO kids at last year’s  
International School photo day 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Thurs, 28.9 10-12:00 
  PAOLO Coffee Morning,  

  Herr Sonnenschein Café, (Königsstr. 43) 

Mon, 2.10 – Fri,13.10 Fall Break (School Closed) 

Sat, 21.10 – Sun, 29.10 
Herbstsend, Münster’s Fall Festival, on 

the Schlossplatz 

Thurs, 

19.10 
19:00 

Meet PAOLO for drinks at Café Sieben, 

(Hafenweg 18-20) 

Fri, 27.10 & 

Sat, 28.10 
TBD 

The “ELCH” (Parent/Teacher Choir) 

presents „The Armed Man” in the Aula 

Tue, 31.10 All Day Halloween  

 Wed, 1.11 All Day All Saints Day (School Closed) 
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